
From:  Clovis Grant 
To:  Clerks Richmondhill 
Copy:  K. Cilevitz 
Sent:  Mon 5/27/2019 11:11 AM 
Subject: Ward 5 BBQ  

To: Town Clerk, Richmond Hill  

360°kids is one of the charitable beneficiaries of Councillor Karen Cilevitz’s Ward 5 BBQ 
taking place on June 7, 2019. I am aware that there will be a Beer Garden set up for the 
Event. The Beer Garden will be staffed with experienced personnel and will have 
adequate security in place to minimize risks. I am satisfied with the safety precautions in 
place and am supportive of the Beer Garden as part of the Event.  

360°kids serves and supports thousands of young people each year throughout York 
Region, including our flagship site in Richmond Hill. These are young people who are 
homeless or are at-risk of homelessness. Our Programs focus on key areas of needs of 
the youth: Housing, Employment, Education and Health & Well-being. We believe that 
every young person deserves a safe place to call home and rely on donations from the 
community to help us in our work.  Councillor Cilevitz’s BBQ has provided financial 
supports to 360°kids for several years and we are grateful for the partnership. The 
addition of a competently staffed Beer Garden will provide additional funds which can 
directed to our needed programs. 

Should you have any questions, I would be pleased to discuss them with you. Thanks.   

Clovis Grant 

Chief Executive Officer 

360°kids 

80F Centurian Dr, Ste 200 

Markham, ON L3R 8C1 

 


